
 HYB League  
General Information 

November & December 2023 
 

 
Hannibal Youth Basketball will host the HYB League for boys teams in grades 3 – 6.  

Games will be played on Saturday or Sunday the first three weeks of November and December. 
This will keep Thanksgiving weekend and Christmas weekend open for families.  

Teams can choose to play one game per week or two games per week.  

The cost will be $30 per game ($180 for 1 game per week, $360 for 2 games per week).  

On the rules page, you will notice that the restrictions on pressing will decrease at the midpoint 
of our season, as teams get a few games of experience.  

We hope to have enough teams to hold four separate divisions: 3rd grade, 4th grade, 5th grade, 
and 6th grade. We will attempt to only schedule teams in your same grade in November. 
Beginning in December, we may play some games across grade levels if we determine that it 
would be an appropriate competition level. (For instance, a strong 5th grade team may play 
against a less experienced 6th grade team, if their coach is amenable to that.) 

There are some teams that have expressed a desire to participate in the Barry League also. We 
are working with that league to minimize conflicts and allow teams to participate in both 
leagues if they choose to do so.  

 

We are finalizing the website details, but that will be active soon.  

If you have questions or want to reserve a spot contact Brad Kurz.  

 Work Phone: 573.221.1302 
 Mobile Phone: 573.822.5841 
 Email: brad.kurz@icloud.com 
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